Announcements:
February 7, 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT DAYS

Group Pictures for the yearbook are on Thursday! Make sure you check the time for | 2/7
your club's or activity's picture. The schedule has been updated so see your advisor
or the list posted in your English classroom.

Attention Students! In case you missed it last week, there will be another fundraiser | 2/8
at Tony K's on February 7th. Pick up a coupon in Mrs. Gregg's room and turn it in
before you pay your bill, whether it is carry-out or dine-in. 15% of the profit will be
donated to Olmsted Falls Prom 2019. Thanks for your help!

Attention Rho Kappa members: we have a regular meeting this Thursday, February | 2/8
8th at 2:20 in Mrs. Wendling's room. Dues need to be paid as soon as possible.

Attention Video Game Club: | bet you never would have guessed that we would be 2/9
playing Smash Brothers again on Friday! Only this time, we are sharpening our skills
to take on a challenge laid down by video game clubs from Marion L. Steele and
Firelands High Schools. Be there.

There will be a Multi-Cultural Club meeting after school on Wednesday, February 7th | 2/7
in Sra. Soto-Kacik's room. See you there!

Hey Key Clubbers! Two more volunteers opportunities have popped up and need 2/8
your immediate attention. First: The H.S. Guidance Department needs volunteers for
Freshmen orientation on Thursday, Feb. 8 from 6 to 7:30 pm. Second: Falls-Lenox
needs volunteers to babysit on Monday, Feb. 12 from 6:30 to 8 pm. Those interested
in helping, please sign up with Mr. May or Ms. Shapiro.

The Early Childhood Center is in need of any student - athletes to assist with their 2/9
Family Fitness Night on February 22nd from 6:00 - 7:30 pm. Please consider
volunteering. Sign up outside of G 8 this week. Thank you Bulldogs!

Hey Key Clubbers! Two more volunteers opportunities have popped up and need 2/8
your immediate attention. First: The H.S. Guidance Department needs volunteers for
Freshmen orientation on Thursday, Feb. 8 from 6 to 7:30 pm. Second: Falls-Lenox
needs volunteers to babysit on Monday, Feb. 12 from 6:30 to 8 pm. Those interested
in helping, please sign up with Mr. May or Ms. Shapiro.

Art Club, don't forget to turn in your Cleveland Museum of Art forms to Mrs. West as | 2/7
soon as possible.

Did you know that nearly 1.5 million high school students nationwide experience 217
physical abuse from a dating partner in a single year? To help spread dating
violence awareness, join us and wear orange on Tuesday, February 13th!

Would you love to travel with us to France and Italy this summer? Hurry up! the 2/8
deadline to sign up is February 24th!! Please see Mrs. West in W4 for details! It will
be an incredible life experience!!! For those already signed up, did you apply for a
passport yet?

An Army representative will be in the pit area today during lunch periods. 217




